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 I would like to Object to the planning proposal of housing and a school on this site at South street 
Swalecliffe/Chestfield. I object to the vast size of the development as this would have  an adverse effect to the wider 
area on an environmental level. There is already too much effluent contaminating the sea because of a sewage and 
rain water system already not meeting existing requirements.  
The schools that have been proposed have no real plans and has been an idea put into other local development sites 
and then mot happened.  
The housing does not offer any affordable or council housing. 
The land should stay as an agricultural one to fulfil the food requirements now we are no longer in the EU.    
The local infra structures of roads, schools , hospitals , sewage are already at breaking point and these facilities will 
only get worse and drain any quick fix finances the council may think they can gain!  
There is no legislation that will prevent these houses becoming second homes.  
Yours sincerely Nicolette Mat  
Whitstable resident 
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